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Triton College Car Show will be Sunday, April 30 
Community Members Invited to Attend 

 
 

RIVER GROVE, Ill. – Kick off the car show season with Triton College’s annual Car 
Show, on Sunday, April 30, from 10 a.m.-2 p.m., located in Triton’s East Campus 
parking lots by Fifth Avenue and Hemingway Drive. Car show participants are 
encouraged to register in advance. 
 
Hosted by Triton’s Automotive Technology and Admissions departments, this 
family-friendly event will feature a mix of classic cars, antique cars, hot rods, 
muscle cars, trucks and several modern vehicles.  
 
Food and beverages will be available for purchase. No alcohol is allowed on 
Triton’s campus.  
 
In case of inclement weather, a rain date has been scheduled for Sunday, May 7.  
 
Those who are interested in registering their car for the show should visit 
www.triton.edu/carshow. For more information, please contact 
carshow@triton.edu or (708) 456-0300, Ext. 3485.  
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ABOUT TRITON COLLEGE   
Triton College is a two-year college dedicated to helping members of the 25 
Western Cook County communities in our district and beyond to achieve 
educational, professional and personal success. Located in River Grove, Ill., Triton 
offers more than 120 degree and certificate programs on its 110-acre campus, 
featuring a comfortable, friendly and diverse atmosphere. Triton also holds classes 
at satellite locations and offers online learning opportunities. Triton’s dedicated 
faculty and staff work to provide high quality, convenient and affordable 
educational opportunities to more than 14,000 students each year. Triton College 
is accredited by the Higher Learning Commission. Learn more at 
http://www.triton.edu/.   
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